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Dear Year Five Families, 

 

This term we have been learning all about the Tudors and their impact on our lives today.  To 

help us with our learning, we would love to visit Hever Castle with the children where we will 

take a private tour of the castle and explore its history and gardens.  

 

This trip will take place on Friday 21st April 2023. The coach will collect us at 8.30am so 

children should arrive at 8.15am onwards to be ready to travel at 8.30am sharp. The earlier 

start time is due to us needing to arrive at Hever Castle on time for our planned tours. We will 

be leaving Hever Castle at 1.45pm so please collect your child at the usual time from school. 

 

The cost of this trip per child is £14.00. Please make payment and consent to this trip via the 

Arbor app by Friday 7th April 2023. 

 

At this time of year, we hope the weather will be getting much more predictable but we 

would like each child to attend the trip with a warm waterproof jacket and comfortable 

walking shoes such as trainers.  All children should wear school uniforms and bring plenty of 

water with them.  Each child will also need a packed lunch for the day.  If your child is Free 

School Meal eligible (This does not include universal free school meals) and you would like 

the school to provide a packed lunch for your child, please do let the school office know. 

 

We would also like to invite some parents to volunteer to support us on our school trip. If this 

is something you would like to do, please talk to your child’s class teacher about requesting a 

space. 

 

We are looking forward to this wonderful experience and we are sure the children will love it 

too!  If you have any further queries about the trip, please do speak to your child’s teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year Five Team 


